[https://gegen-kapital-und-nation.org/en/new-name/]

"Young Left" is now "'Groups against Capital
and Nation"

Since we have been mistaken for the youth organization of the party "Die Linke" due to our name
and since we are neither organisatorially nor contentually linked to this party, we put an end to the
risk of confusion. Our organisation is henceforth called "groups against capital and nation". For
friends of political gossip we point out that this renaming is not due to a split or a readjustment of
our politics. Our international URL is now "antinational.org/en" and points to our old website. It
would great if those who link to our website could update their links.
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